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Federal Engineering Awarded Contract from 
The Town of Granby for 

Dispatch and Radio System Consulting  
 

FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA, April 22, 2024 — The Town of Granby, Connecticut has awarded Federal 
Engineering, Inc. (FE) a contract to assist in the replacement of its public safety mobile radio system as 
well as lending their expertise for technical guidance. 
 
Mr. John Horr, Jr., Town of Granby Radio Committee Chairman, explained: “Granby is planning to replace 
its existing radio system with a new, state-of-the-art infrastructure that will provide consistent, clear 
communications among the departments within the Town as well as between the departments and 
surrounding jurisdictions. The Town recently completed a needs assessment and solicited proposals 
from radio system vendors. We have selected an independent consulting firm, Federal Engineering, to 
critically review the request for quotation (RFQ) response and provide us with technical guidance during 
the procurement process. Because FE is not affiliated with any software or system provider, they will 
serve as our trusted advisor recommending the best course of action for the Town.” 
 
Mr. Travis LePage, Director at Federal Engineering, provided more details: “As requested, FE will support 
the Town in conducting an independent, unbiased, fair, and thorough review of the vendor community’s 
response to the RFQ. FE’s methodology focuses on how well the Town’s stated needs are met within 
the RFQ response. We will assist the Town with vendor contract negotiations and then, if requested, 
provide implementation support to oversee the completion of project tasks, milestones, and deliverables. 
FE’s client-based project management approach results in proven and effective methods to lower costs 
and successfully complete projects to meet the needs of our clients. Our team’s adherence to the Project 
Management Institute (PMI) Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK) methodologies 
facilitates timely tracking and reporting of project status.” 
 
Federal Engineering is a leading, nationwide firm providing analysis, design, procurement, and 
implementation support for public safety and public service communications involving VHF, UHF, 700 
MHz, 800 MHz, 900 MHz, and 4.9GHz mobile radio systems as well as LTE and CBRS. These services 
complement FE’s wide range of dispatch center consulting services in NG911, PSAPs, EOCS, and 
RTTCs. FE’s cybersecurity practice helps our clients defend against today’s complex and ever-changing 
threat landscape. FE personnel also serve as trusted advisors assisting clients to assess services such 
as FirstNet® and the impacts of new technologies on their current and future plans. Since 1983, FE has 
completed thousands of communications projects in all 50 states for numerous state, local, and federal 
government clients as well as Canadian clients.   
 
In addition to its public sector work, Federal Engineering provides design and implementation support 
services for voice, data, and video networks used in the transportation, utilities, finance, education, and 
computer services industries. FE’s certified independence ensures that clients receive objective, 
unbiased consulting services that are not influenced by any technology, product, vendor, or approach. 
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